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General Election April 4, 2023 

Town Board members are all up for reelection. Tim VanPay-chairman; 

Jeff Zlatohlavek, Wes Dorner and Justin Lenz- supervisors- 2 

positions available; Judy Baierl-clerk; Jeanne Conard-treasurer; Karl 

Lau-constable. Anyone needing to vote absentee, please contact the 

Clerk for an appointment. (920-863-3370) 

   Humboldt Community Meeting  

In conjunction with St Thomas parish CCD program, the Town is hosting a 

community meeting on March 20 at 7:00 pm with the Brown County Drug 

Task Force at St Thomas Parish hall in Sugar Bush. Deputy Ian Thompson 

will be presenting information on current information on illegal drugs, 

usage, risks, statistics, harmful effects, and prevention and recognition of  

illegal drugs.  Any and all are welcome to attend-adults and children 

included. 

********************************************************************* 

New Franken Fire and Rescue Updates 

The New Franken Fire Department will be having a Smelt Fry this year at 

the New Franken Sportsman Club.  Serving on Friday May 5 from 11 AM to 

8 PM and Saturday May 6 from 11 AM to 2 PM.They will be cleaning smelt 

at the fire station on May 4 from 4:00 PM until done. We are looking for 

volunteers for smelt cleaning.  Food and refreshments available for 

volunteers. 

New Franken Fire Department 50th Anniversary Celebration on 

June 4, 2023 

The New Franken Fire Department began in 1973 and has served the 

community for 50 years.  The event is free. Celebration includes a parade 

at 1100, open house of the fire department, fire department displays of 

history, childrens games, dunk tank, food, drinks, door prizes, equipment 

demos and more. Anyone interested in participating in the parade should 

contact Connie, Parade Chair, at 920-660-6607 or 

connie@hydraulicservicesinc.com. 

SUGARBUSH / Humboldt RUMMAGE SALE 

Dates : Thursday – Saturday March 30-April 1, 2023 

Fee: $13 per house – contacts below for more information 

Ashley Holda & Tina DeGreef ;  shrummagesales@gmail.com 

Recycle Center Updates 

We continue to encourage all 

residents to recycle, as this 

past year our total tonnage 

was less than previous years. 

Thank you all for continuing 

to recycle. 

 

Reminder that our hours of 

operation are from 9 am-1 pm 

on Saturdays and 4-8 pm on 

Wednesdays.  

 
 

                

 

mailto:shrummagesales@gmail.com


We are still looking for more volunteers to assist the Town Board, the Planning Commission for the 
Town and Brown County Planning in updating our comprehensive plan.  It is a volunteer group, meeting 
4-6 times to plan the future of Town of Humboldt.  If interested, please contact Judy at 920-863-3370 or 
townofhumboldt@outlook.com 
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

The Town of Humboldt is going to add playground equipment to our Community Center this spring. 

Anyone wishing to donate for this project, contact Judy (920-863-3370) or Jeanne (920-845-5459). Any 

and all donations would be appreciated.  

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

REMINDER :  PLEASE CONTACT JEANNE CONARD, TREASURER TO OBTAIN YOUR DOG LICENSES.  

YOU WILL NEED A COPY OF VACCINATION OF RABIES CERTIFICATE  AS WELL AS YOUR PHONE 

NUMBER.  JEANNE’S NUMBER IS 920-854-5459. 
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